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City Commissioners Announce Availability 

of 2024 General Election Ballot 

PHILADELPHIA, September 22, 2024–  

On Friday, September 20, 2024, the Philadelphia County Board of Elections successfully 

completed the Logic and Accuracy Testing of the absentee and mail-in ballots to be used 

in the General Election on November 5, 2024. With testing complete, the initial printing 

of mail ballots for the 2024 Presidential General Election has begun. 

 

The Philadelphia County Board of Elections Office, located in City Hall, Room 140, will 

be open beginning Monday, September 23, 2024, for in-person mail ballot services. 

Visitors can access this office from 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. Monday through Friday, and 

10:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. on Saturday and Sunday. 

 

Satellite Election Offices across Philadelphia are also open, providing voter registration 

and in-person mail ballot services. These offices operate from 10:00 A.M. to 6:00 P.M. 

Monday through Friday and 10:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. on Saturday and Sunday. A full list 

of Satellite Election Office locations is available at vote.phila.gov/seos. 

 

Mail ballot drop off location information is available at phila.gov/voting. 

 

“With the 2024 General Election fast approaching, our priority is to make sure every 

voter has the opportunity to cast their ballot easily and securely,” said Chairman Omar 

Sabir. “By offering in-person mail ballot services, Satellite Election Offices, and multiple 

drop-off locations, we are empowering Philadelphians to take part in this vital election. 

Your vote is your voice—make sure it’s heard.” 

“I’m proud of the incredible work our team has done to make ballots available in 

Philadelphia earlier than usual,” said Commissioner Seth Bluestein. “Our new Satellite 

Election Offices will make it easier than ever to get registered and receive a mail ballot 

before the consequential Presidential Election this November.” 

https://vote.phila.gov/seos
https://vote.phila.gov/ballot-drop-off/
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"Regardless of the method they choose to vote or who they choose to support, voters 

should recognize that there is more than just the U.S. President that they can vote for. 

There are many other offices on the ballot this year, and the outcome of those races will 

have as much or greater impact on them, their families, and neighbors’ everyday life,” 

said Vice-Chair Lisa Deeley. “I encourage all citizens to vote, and vote in every office 

up and down the ballot.” 

 

Key Dates for the 2024 Presidential General Election: 

• The deadline to register to vote is 11:59 P.M. on Monday, October 21, 2024. Voters 

can register online, in person, or by mail. For more information, visit 

vote.phila.gov/register. 

• The deadline to apply for a mail ballot is 5:00 P.M. on Tuesday, October 29, 2024. 

Voters can apply in person or by mail. Visit vote.phila.gov/votebymail and apply. 

• Election Day is Tuesday, November 5, 2024. Polls are open from 7:00 A.M. to 

8:00 P.M. Mail ballots must be received (not postmarked) by 8:00 P.M. on 

Election Day. 

 

For more information, visit vote.phila.gov. 

 

###  

Questions? Contact: press.vote@phila.gov 
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https://vote.phila.gov/votebymail
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